FRONTIER UTILITIES

April 4,2019

Attn: Rosemary Chiavetta, Secretary
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission
400 North Street

Harrisburg, PA 17120

Re: Return of Letter of Credit

Dear Rosemary Chiavetta:

NextEra Energy has recently posted a replacement Letter of Credit on behalf of Frontier Utilities. Please
return the Direct Energy Letter of Credit per the attached instructions.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at 832-397-6930 or
cynthia.morrow@frontierutilities.com.

\
hous
Cynthia Morrow

Controller
Frontier Utilities Northeast, LLC

Sincerely,
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[INSERT LETTERHEAD]

The Bank of Nova Scotia [Insert Date]
Attn: Standby LCs & Guarantees
250 Vesey Street

New York, NY 10281

This letter is to advise The Bank of Nova Scotia that [Insert Beneficiary Name] is returning the letter of
credit é[}nsert LC REF #] for cancellation in the amount of f[insert‘ Amount w/ Currency] for your client,

[Insert Applicant Name] and agrees to such immediate cancellation.

Sincerely,

[Insert Job Title]




